
Brian Bailey - Director of Regeneration,
Town Hall, Blackburn, Lancashire  BB1 7DY

Tel: as above   Fax: (01254) 265340  email: brian.bailey@blackburn.gov.uk

     

My Reference:RE/P/10/17/1278
     Please ask for:  Martin Kenny 
    Direct Dial: (01254)01254 585639

Environmental Health (Other) PUBLIC PROTECTION      
Fax: (01254)664481

     Date:  24/11/2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

DETAILS OF PLANNING APPLICATION (AMENDMENT)
APPLICATION REFERENCE NUMBER:  10/17/1278

Full Planning Application
Proposed new first floor with rear balcony and access steps to create a community 
room and changing rooms, improvements to car parking and new ramped access   at
Cherry Tree Cricket Club, 459 Preston Old Road, BLACKBURN, BB2 5ND

I have now received amended plans regarding the proposed development.  The application 
and plans can be can inspected by visiting the Councils website at www.blackburn.gov.uk

Your observations are requested and I would be grateful if you could quote the application 
reference number at the top of this letter in any future correspondence.

I would be grateful if you could let me have your comments within 14 days of the date of this 
letter.

Yours faithfully,

Martin Kenny 
Principal Planning Officer 
Growth & Development Dept,
Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council,
Town Hall,
Blackburn
BB1 7DY


